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Several CN cars went off the rails on the main line through Edmonton on Thursday. 
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Edmonton police say hazardous materials were not involved in a train derailment in the 
north end on Thursday morning.  

Several CN freight cars went off the rails just east of 50th Street north of the Yellowhead.  

The derailment did not disrupting vehicle traffic, although it happened on the main rail 
line through Edmonton.  

CN was expecting to spend most of Thursday getting the area cleaned up.  

No injuries have been reported, and the cause of the derailment is not known at this time.  

 


